CITY OF COSTA MESA

CALIFORNIA 92628-1200 P.0. BOX 1200

FROM THE POLICE DEPARTMENT

Dear Mr. Kim,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to the Bascom Group for their generous support of
the Costa Mesa Police Department and law enforcement. Due to the support and generosity
CMPD was able to collaborate with you and your team to provide first responder, and school
safety training to over 230 police officers in the Orange County.

The Bullet Proof Mind training class, presented by Lt. Colonel Dave Grossman, proved not only
to be invaluable and insightful but was motivating as well. The law enforcement professionals
who attended this training are now better prepared to protect and service our communities,
schools, and children.

We are grateful for your continued commitment and support of law enforcement and in making
our communities safer. The Bascom Group, Tim Whiting, and all of the other team members
have been an enormous asset and partner with the law enforcement community and made this an
exceptional event. I look forward to our continued partnership in serving the community
together.

Ed Everett
Detective Sergeant
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